
“Agenda for April 19, 2004” 
 
Colleagues,  An issue has come up on campus which affects several departments and has wide 
ranging implications.  The concern is how teaching load credits are calculated.  Given the nature 
of the issue and the time I believe it will take to address this, I do not think it possible to give the 
topic adequate treatment in a regular meeting of the Faculty Senate.  I am therefore calling a 
special meeting of the senate to provide a forum for the discussion of the calculation of 
teaching load credit.  This meeting will be held on Monday, 19 April at 3:30 p.m. in room 
307 of the University Center.  If your department has concerns about how teaching loads are 
calculated please attend this meeting or speak to one of the senators from your area.  This 
meeting is open to all faculty. 
 
Timothy F. Winters, President 
Faculty Senate 
 


